Merley First School

Oakley Straight, Merley, Wimborne, BH21 1SD
office@merleyfirstschool.com  www.merleyfirstschool.com
Tel: 01202 888455

Headteacher: Jane Phillips j.phillips@merleyfirstschool.com

Tuesday 15" September 2015
Dear Parents

We will be holding a special Harvest Assembly during the morning of Tuesday 22" September.
Children will be sharing songs and poems etc. on the theme of harvest.

Harvest is a time for thanks and for giving and sharing. This year we would again like to be
able to help the Wimborne Food Bank based in Gordon Road, Wimborne. The Food Bank
provides for local individuals and families in crisis and distributes emergency help all across
Poole and Dorset. Due to the nature of food storage the bank can only take certain items so
they have provided us with a shopping list, see below. If you would like to make a donation,
please send items into school on Tuesday 22" September.

Thank you in advance

Yours sincerely

Jane Phillips
Head teacher

Please make sure that the ‘use by’ date is at least six months ahead.

Milk (UHT or powdered) Tomatoes (tinned)
Cereal Pasta/Rice (1 kg)
Tinned Soup Tinned Vegetables
Fruit Juice (carton) Tea Bags/Coffee
Pasta Sauces Instant Mash Potato
Baked Beans Tinned Fruit
Rice/Sponge Pudding (tinned) Sugar (500 g)
Biscuits or Snack Bars Tinned Meat/Fish
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